
Stormwater Committee Meeting 

 

MINUTES 

May 8, 2007 

 

Meeting was brought to order by Chairman Eric Vann.  In attendance were Karen Vatrt, 

Ted Gragg and Mac Montgomery. 

  

The committee went through the revised Universal Stormwater Management Plan(Post 

Construction Ordinance) and made additional changes to eliminate non applicable 

portions and include references to Town Council, Board of Adjustments etc.  The group 

recommended that the ordinance have a 5000 sq. ft. threshold and an effective date of 

9/1/2007.   

  

A motion was made by Eric Vann to present the revised proposal to Town Council at 

their next meeting on 5/15/2007.  Motion carried unanimously. 

  

Karen Vatrt recommended we invite Mike Giles, The Cape Fear Coastkeeper, to an 

upcoming meeting as he is been working with developers on Low Impact Stormwater 

controls.  It was agreed he would be invited to a future meeting. 

  

Karen also informed the group that she would be having surgery next week and will not 

be active with the committee until she has recuperated.  Please keep Karen in your 

thoughts and prayers for a speedy recovery. 

  

Meeting was adjourned with next meeting set for 6/12/2007. 

 


